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SUMNER VILLAGE 
BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20016

1 July 80

Dear Nell,

Our summer plans are gelling somewhat and. this is to inquire 
what the most convenient time for us to stop by in Washington M± 
might be. We are going up to Manchester to visit Johnny, Jan, and 
Eben in late July and August, giving them a chance to get away 
without Eben for a change. Our projected date for going up 
is leaving here the 27th, stopping with friends in Englewood, NJ 
that night, stopping by Washington for a few hours the 28th and 
spending the night with friends in Middletown, Conn, that night, 
and getting to Manchester the 29th.

After Manchester we plan to visit friends in Maine for a day or 
so and get back here the evening of August ±khb 10. If it is 
more convenient for you, we could easily stop by on the way down, 
the 9th of August, or possibly the 8th.

Ann is to leave about Sept 1 for Brazil to assist Kathy in her second 
accouchement, due in midSeptember. I shall go down in early October, 
hopefully after the great event so I will not be in the way.
We hope to be back in time to vote, although I must admit there 
seems to be a small choice among rotten apples this time. The 
local elections are more important anyway, and here we have some 
good choices.

Hope that all is going well with you and that you enjoyed the 
lovely spring this yeqr. It was particularly beautiful this year 
in the Washington (DC) area.


